Douglas County libraries to
close 2 days

Douglas County Public Library in Minden and Zephyr Cove will
be closed Feb. 29 and March 1 due to budgetary constraints.

The Minden library will reopen March 2 at 10am. The Zephyr
Cove Library will reopen March 2 at 9am.

For more information, call (775) 782.9841.
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